
     
 

 

The Ohio Department of Natural Resources, Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management 

(Division) will hold a virtual public hearing to accept testimony on proposed changes to Ohio 

Administrative Code sections 1501:9-1-01, 1501:9-1-02, 1501:9-1-07, and 1501:9-12-01. The 

hearing will be conducted in accordance with Chapter 119 of the Ohio Revised Code. 

 

The public hearing will be held on November 16, 2020 starting at 1:00 p.m. The hearing will 

be held virtually in response to directives from the Ohio Department of Health and 

Governor Mike DeWine. Any person affected by the proposed rule may present their 

comments virtually, telephonically, or in writing. For those wishing to participate, please 

choose from the following options: 

• Written: Written comments received by 5:00 p.m. November 17, 2020 will be 

accepted into the record. Written comments may be submitted to 

DOGRM.Rules@dnr.ohio.gov or mailed to Ohio Department of Natural Resources, 

Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management, Attn: Mark Bruce, Building F-2, 2045 

Morse Road, Columbus, OH 43229. 

• Virtually: Participants wishing to stream the meeting via the internet may CLICK 

HERE to be taken to the WebEX meeting. Please enter your first and last name and 

city when joining the meeting.  

• Telephone: Dial any of the numbers below. When prompted enter the meeting 

access code 173 754 1012 followed by the # symbol. 

 

 

 

If needed, the meeting password is: pYJpxmtm262 

 

The Division proposes to modify three rules (OAC 1501:9-1-01, 1501:9-1-02, and 1501:9-1-

07) to reflect the correct online location of two documents that must be made available to 
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the public and another rule (OAC 1501:9-12) to reflect current referenced industry 

standards. 

 

For more information about the proposed rules, visit oilandgas.ohiodnr.gov.  

 

Those with questions may contact Mark Bruce at (614) 265-6920 or 

mark.bruce@dnr.ohio.gov. 
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